
Dear students 
  
Congratulations on another great week of learning in year 11. A number of teachers have already 
contacted me with positive comments about their classes and individual learners – WELL DONE!  
  
However, I am very keen to get feedback from you regarding your live lessons too. 
  
Please can you click on the  link below to feedback to me about how your learning has been since 
our return to school. Please be honest about how you feel but also remember to give appropriate 
feedback. 
  
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=IXIxjomIWk2nV7M1RvosY1DawUglRWFKvgX
kwQ_LfYBURE9CM1k1MDBaTloxUVhBRlpFTzc1SkRJUi4u 
  
Please complete this task for me by Monday lunch time. 
  
Have a good weekend Year 11 
  
Ms B 😉😉 
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